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2. An employed person who is covered under the
legislation of one Party and who performs services
in the territory of the other Party for the same
employer shall, in respect of those services, be
subject oniy to the legislation of the former
Party as though those services were performed in
its territory. In the case of an assignment, this
coverage may not be maintained for more than
twenty-four months without the prior consent of
the competent authorities of both Parties.

3. A person who, but for this Agreement, would be
subject to the legisiation of both Parties in
respect of employment as a member of the crew of a
ship shal, in respect of that employment, be
subject only to the legisiation of Canada if he or
she ordinarily resides in Canada and only to the
legisiation of Dominica in any other case.

4. An employed person shall, in respect of the duties
of a goverriment employment performed in the
territory of the other Party, be subject to the
legisiation of the latter Party only if he or she
Is a citizen thereof or ordinarily resides in its
territory. In the latter case that person may,
howe~ver, elect to be subject only te the
legialation of the former Party if lie or she is-a
citizen thereof. Article IV shaîl not apply te
e%.tend thic right te elect to a person who is not
a citizen of the former Party.

5. The competent authorities of the Parties may, by
commori agreement, modify the application of the
provisos cf this Article with respect to any
persons or categories cf persons.


